4 # & District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

October 24, 2006

Christopher Delfs

Ward 6 Transportation Planner

District Department of Transportation
Transportation Policy and Planning Administration
2000 14" St NW, 7" Floor

Washington, DC 20009

Re: Double Parking Enforcement on H Street NE
Mr. Delfs:

At our regularly scheduled public meeting on July 13, 2006, our Commission voted to request
that District Department of Transportation (DDOT) and the Metropolitan Police Department
(MPD) create and implement a plan to address persistent double-parking violations on the H
Street NE Corridor. This problem is troubling now; but promises to be even more troubling in
the near future as new businesses continue to populate the corridor.

Since double-parking is a danger to pedestrians, bicyclists and motorists alike, and given the
transportation infrastructure changes coming to H Street, we are eager to see a solution to this
problem implemented as soon as possible. We hope DDOT, working with MPD, will take the
opportunity to change the driving and parking behavior of those visiting the H Street corridor
today before these bad habits become further entrenched.

Therefore, we would appreciate any effort to detail and communicate to our ANC a solution
timeline once it becomes available. Thank you for your continued hard work on transportation
planning issues that impact our community. If you have any questions regarding this matter,
please contact ANC 6A Transportation Committee Chair, Mr. Omar Mahmud at (202) 546-1520.

On behalf of the Commission,

s mgler

Joseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Cc: Commander Diane Groomes, MPD
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